


 

 

EucharisƟc AdoraƟon 
 

Weekdays:    12 pm - 3 pm 
1st Fridays:  8 am – 5 pm Benedic�Ÿon 

 

Infant BapƟsm 
 

PreparaƟon can begin before  or aŌer 
the birth of your child.   

Call 408-265-4040 for more info. 
 

ChrisƟan IniƟaƟon 
(Bap�Ÿsm, ConÞrma�Ÿon, Communion)  

If interested in the Catholic faith  
or compleƟng the sacraments of  

iniƟaƟon as an adult, youth or child,  
contact 408-265-5374. 

 

ReconciliaƟon (Confession) 
 

Saturdays, 4 pm - 5 pm,  
or by appointments at 408-265-4040.  

 

Ministry to the Sick & Homebound 
 

Communion or AnoinƟng of the Sick  
can be arranged for the sick or  
homebound at 408-265-4040. 

 

Wedding 
 

Couples should contact a priest at 
408-265-4040 at least six months prior 

to the proposed date of wedding.

 
 
Holy Family School is currently accepting applications for all grade levels. To schedule a campus 
tour or for more information, contact admissions: admissions@hfsj.org 

Holy Family School News 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Jul  18    6:45pm FIAT Movie Night 
 

Jul  25    6:45pm FIAT Movie Night 
 

Jul 28-30 Steubenville NorCal  
      Cal State Hayward, CA 
 

Aug  1    6:45pm FIAT Movie Night 
 

Aug  6    12:30pm Parish Picnic 
 

Aug  8    6:45pm FIAT Movie Night 
 

Aug 15   Assumption of Mary 
   Masses at 7:30am & 7:30pm 
 

Aug 17   First Day of School 
 

Aug 19   6:30pm  Young Adult BBQ 

Catholic Outreach Priest 
at all Masses  

This Weekend 
 

Fr. Phong Q. Pham  will be 
visiting our parish this weekend 
to speak at all the Masses on 
behalf of Cross Catholic 
Outreach which was founded 
to create a meaningful link 
between parishes in America 
and the priests and nuns 
working in the Church overseas 
in the Caribbean, Africa, Asia, 
Central and South America. 



 

 

Next week: 16th Sunday in OT *  July 22 & 23 

Liturgy Focus Date  Time  Music Presider  

Reconciliation Sat 7/22 4:00pm  Fr. Celso 

Mass w/Baptism Sat 7/22 5:30pm TBA Fr. Celso 

Mass w/Baptism Sun 7/23 8:00am Alleluia Folk 
Group 

Fr. Bob Hayes 
(Dcn Ray Assists) 

Mass w/Baptism Sun 7/23 9:30am Alleluia Folk 
Group 

Fr. Celso 
(Dcn Ray Assists) 

Mass w/Baptism Sun 7/23 11:15am Simbang Gabi Fr. Celso 

Mass w/Baptism Sun 7/23 6:00pm Life Teen Fr. Barry Eneh 

Mass Intentions 
Jul  15   5:30pm   Rose Marchese +  
Jul  16   8:00 am  Anne Piazzon + 
              9:30 am  HF Parish & School  
            11:15 am  Sir Paul Aninyei +  
              6:00 pm  Alina Philip +  
Jul  17   8:05 am  Howard Davis  +  
Jul  18   7:30 am  Communion Service    
Jul  19   7:30 am  Fr. Albin Aguessy +  
Jul  20   7:30 am  Fr. Albin Aguessy + 
Jul  21   7:30 am  Communion Service   
Jul  22  8:30 am  Fr. Albin Aguessy +  
  5:30pm   Patricia Dy Yu +  
Jul  23   8:00 am  HF Parish & School  
              9:30 am  German Sevilla  +  
            11:15 am  HF Parish & School  
              6:00 pm  John Meany +  
 

Please Pray 
For those who have died:   
Joe Goschy, Tran Lua, Estrella Odulio 
 

For those who are ill:   
Nancy Kronst 

Resisting Happiness 
Please join us for a spiritual 
book club review of 
Matthew Kelly's book 
Resisting Happiness. We 
know the things that will 

make us happy, but we don't always do 
them. Resisting Happiness can inspire 
you to break through resistance so you 
can become the best-version-of-
yourself and start living with passion 
and purpose.  The spiritual book club 
will meet for six sessions on Monday 
evenings started July 10th (excluding 
July 31st). Each session will start with 
an ice breaker at 7pm followed by a 
short video and book discussion from 
7:30-8:30pm. Each session covers six 
chapters (quick, easy reading) and 
assumes participants complete the 
reading assignment prior to the session. 
For more info contact Sara: 
cats_meow415@sbcglobal.net 

Parish Picnic 
Sunday, August 
6th at 12:30pm on 
Murphy’s 
Meadow.  

The Knights will be grilling, burgers 
and hotdogs. Everyone is asked to 
bring a dish according to your last 
name:  
 

A-L Side or  Salad 
M-Z Desser t 

Bring a lawn chair or  
blanket to sit on. 

Young Adults: Save The Date 
Young Adults BBQ – August 19th @ 
6:30pm in the Courtyard. All Young 
Adults 18 – 39 are invited! For more 
info contact Christina at 
cfenn@dsj.org. 

 
Stewardship Report 

 
June 24 & 25, 2017 

 

 
July 1 & 2, 2017 

 

 
July 8 & 9, 2017 

 
Collection reports not available at 

time of printing. 
 

Thank you for your generosity. 

School Backpack Drive 
St. Vincent de Paul is hosting 
a backpack drive for Sacred 
Heart Community Services. 
Please help them reach their 
goal of  3,300 filled back-
packs for low-income children in our 
area. Volunteers will be outside after 
most Masses the weekends of July 15-16 
& July 22-23 to answer questions & as-
sist you in selecting a supply tag for dif-
ferent grades. All backpacks  & supplies 
are due by Sunday, July 30. 
 

Thank you & God bless you for your 
generosity. 

Congratulations and welcome  
to the following children who were 

recently baptized: 
 

Kaitlin Hines  
Colin Hines  

Calling all wrappers: 
Mark your calendars for Saturday, 
September 9 from 9am-2pm in the 
community center, adult volunteers 
are needed to help wrap Lumpia 
(Filipino egg rolls) for the Filipino 
Festival food booth. This can be 
counted towards your family's volun-
teer hours. Please contact Myra, 
robmyra_maxwell@yahoo.com if 
you have any questions. 

FESTIVAL NEWS...  
IN JULY? 

Our Festival committee is already 
hard at work planning for our 
Festival September 15-17. 
Mark your calendar for the Festival 
Kick-off Breakfast on August 20th. 
 

Can you make a donation to the 
Silent Auction? Do you have a 
vacation home you could offer for a 
weekend? Or a business you could 
offer services? Could you make a gift 
basket full of things that you would 
like to win? 
Aileen, our new coordinator would 
love to hear from you: 
astyczynski@gmail.com 



 

 

Bookstore 
Community Center 

Sundays, 9am—1pm 
 

Caregivers’ Support Group 
1st Thursday of the month at 

10:15am in Youth Hall 
Gina: maserogina@gmail.com 

 

ColumbieƩes 
Women's Fellowship and Service 

Delana Romero 
Delanaromero1@gmail.com 

last Thursday of month at 6:30pm 
 

50+ Singles Group 
3rd Sunday, 11:00am Hope Room  

Dee Stolpe  408-225-7386 
deestolpe@yahoo.com 

 

Knights of Columbus  
Men’s Fellowship & Service   
Toby Laufer:  408-455-7321 

theatretec@yahoo.com 
1st Thursday of month at 7pm 

 

Morning Prayer 
Mondays at 7:30am in the Church 

(Except holidays) 
 

Prayer Line 
Leave a prayer request message 

with JeaneƩe, 408-723-0445. 
 

Rosary 
Tuesdays at 7:30pm in the Chapel 

 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
For emergency financial 

assistance, call the parish office for  
an appointment  

Keeping our  
Loved Ones Safe 

To report violations of the Safe Envi-
ronment Program contact the Office 
for the Protection of Children and Vul-
nerable Adults Office at 408-983-0144 
or protection@dsj.org. 

Small Things Count 
Tonight, cook and throw away 1/3 
before serving it.  Sounds wasteful and 
stupid.  But that's how much food we 
grow in our world that goes to 
waste.  Meanwhile, famine, hunger, 
and food insecurity among children 
exist while our landfills overflow. 
Supermarkets put out only the perfect 
produce.  They know we won't pay 
their prices for misshapen vegetables or 
fruit that has a slight bruise. So they 
toss it out, even though it tastes the 
same and is just as nutritious.  After all, 
it's grown the same, in dirt or dangling 
from buggy trees. 
 

I like the idea of a Canadian company 
who packages its appropriately named 
“No Name Naturally Imperfect” 
produce. These fruits and veggies can 
sell to markets cheaper, then markets 
can sell to us for less, and some major 
chains are planning to do just that.  I'll 
be in line to buy it.  And I’ll lobby my 
lawmakers not to cut out farmers’ 
livelihood but put the extra produce to 
work feeding hungry people. 
 
 

Call Jackie O’Donnell at  622-5372  
or write c/o Holy Family. 

Visit our Websites: 
Parish: holyfamilysanjose.org 

School: holyfamilyschoolsj.com 
 

“Like” our Facebook page: 
fb.me/HolyFamilySanJose 

 

Download our Parish App: 
Visit myparishapp.com or Text app to 

phone number 88202 

Catholic Roadmap 
Partners in Reading (PAR) is a 
reading program to help adult 
learners improve their reading.  It is a 
FREE one-to-one or small group 
tutoring available for adults with a 
reading level below 9th grade 
level.  They must be able to speak in 
conversational English in order to 
qualify.  Contact your local San Jose 
Public Library or call 1-408-808-
2361 to find out more 
information.  You can also become a 
tutor, find out by visiting their 
website www.sjpl.org/par.  

Want to watch 
FREE Catholic 
movies from the 

comfort of your own couch? Interested 
in learning more about the Catholic 
faith at a time convenient for you? 
Check out FORMED.ORG using the 
parish code PWZ8DW for all movies, 
audio and much, much more!  Ques-
tions? Contact – Christina 
(cfenn@dsj.org) for more information. 

Free Movies and Popcorn 
Come to the Hope Room (up ramp in 
courtyard behind office) on Tuesdays 7
-9pm for entertaining and enlightening 
movies.  This week, July 18, FIAT 
Features begins with “The Great 
Debaters,” starring Denzel Washington 
as a teacher who did the unthinkable at 
his mainly Black Texas college—he 
formed a debate team.  In 1935, people 
were more inclined to shake their 
heads at the endeavor than to believe 
that the team would actually go on to 
challenge Harvard.  Watch the bulletin 
and parish website for information 
about the remaining four films being 
offered this summer. (Optional but 
encouraged: Bring an item for the 
Survival Sacks for the Homeless.  For 
needed items, see Survival Sacks on 
the FIAT page of the Parish website.) 

Young Adult Town 
Hall Meeting with 
Bishop Patrick J. 

McGrath 
 

Come with questions, con-
cerns & ideas for engaging and minis-
tering to Young Adults in our Diocese 

 

Wednesday August 2 @ 7pm 
St. Martin of Tours Parish 
200 O'Connor Dr. San Jose  

 

Submit questions in 
advance to: 

faith@smyoungadults.com 
All Young Adults welcome! 

Survival Sack Collection 
Two weekends from now (7/30) is our 
next collection of items for our annual 
Survival Sacks for the Homeless. We'll 
pack all the items in November into 
backpacks for Sacred Heart to distrib-
ute to our homeless brothers and sis-
ters.  We need full sized shampoo, 
toothpaste, and deodorant, new men's 
and women's underpants and warm 
socks (no shorties, please), wash 
cloths, individual (approx. 6" square) 
first-aid kits, lip balm, disposable ra-
zors, and toilet paper.  (Full list of 
needed items is at https://
holyfamilysanjose.org/homeless-
surivival-sacks.)  Watch for the Sur-
vival Sack Collection sign outside the 
church’s main door this weekend, or 
drop off your items to the parish office 
any time. And, always, pray for an end 
to homelessness. 



 

 

Sacred Scripture Study 
 

Our Monday and Tuesday Studies are on Summer 
Vacation. Stay tuned as they start-up again in September. 
 

Monday mornings, 10am-12 noon. Contact Donna Holt 
408-371-3682 or goodsamnurse@gmail.com 
 

Tuesday eves, 7-8:45 pm. Contact Terry Giorgetti, call/
text: 408-497-9276 or tgetti@aol.com. 

The Word is Alive—Scripture Study 
This Study is also on vacation until August 

Thursdays 7:15-9 pm in the  
Hope Room. All are welcome! 

EDGE and Life Teen programs are on summer  break. 
BUT - There will be special events in July & August for 
these age groups so . . . Stay tuned to the website and 
bulletin for our updates! 
 

Want to register your student for EDGE or Life Teen? 
Register at holyfamilysanjose.org (under Faith Formation/ 
Youth & Young Adults) 
 
 

Contact Jeff Gans for more info  
at 408-265-8650 or jgans@dsj.org. 

Liturgy Link 
 

The Mass 
 

Our Offering 
 

Continued from last week…. 
 
After the presider has washed his hands we are prepared for 
the sacrifice of the Eucharist The next words we hear are 
the presider inviting us to pray that his and our sacrifice 
may be acceptable to God prior to our rising and 
responding. In the rite, because we wait to stand until after 
the invitation to pray, it brings us back to the conversation 
about the normative positions during the Mass. The act of 
standing by the faithful, indicates that we have indeed 
begun to pray and our waiting until after the presider 
invites us to pray indicates our assent to his invitation.  
 

Our words of response to the presider’s invitation, in and of 
themselves are not a prayer. Our response is directed to the 
presider (May the Lord accept this sacrifice at your 
hands…). Once we have responded, the presider’s extends 
his hands in the orans position and he says the prayer over 
the offerings. Recalling that the orans position is one in 
which the presider represents all the people gathered, he is 
raising all our prayers up to God the Father, which should 
indicate to all those gathered that they should also be 
echoing silently the prayers of the presider. Once the prayer 
over the offerings has been said, we all respond Amen. 
 
               Kathy Bohac 

—Coordinator of Liturgy 

FAITH FORMATION 
Faith Formation is life long and ongoing for Catholics 
of all ages. Families are the domestic Church, where love 
for Jesus grows; he grows in the love of spouses, he grows 
in the lives of children. Holy Family provides opportuni-
ties for families to engage in building this foundation to-
gether. 
 

Faith Formation 2017-18 Enrollment 
Faith Formation classes are held from 11 am – 12 noon on 
most Sundays during the school year. The first class will 
meet Sunday, August 13, 2017. 
 

We are excited to invite you to enroll your child(ren) for 
Faith Formation (pre-K through 12th grade) 2017-18. 
 

Over the last few years we have been tailoring our pro- 
grams to best fit the formation needs of children. We 
know that you are an important part of this process. To 
better serve you and your family, we’d like to meet with 
you. Visit the website for more details. Click on the Faith 
Formation tab and then the link for Children’s Faith For-
mation. 
 

Please prayerfully consider what time you and your family 
can get together with us at Holy Family and sign-up for an 
appointment on the parish website. 
 

Faith Formation  
Needs Catechists & Assistants 

If you are interested in being an assistant or teacher, please 
contact Christina Fenn, our Faith Formation Director at 
cfenn@dsj.org or (408)265-5374. 

Village House is an interfaith shelter of hope. Cathedral of 
Faith is the current night host and Willow Glen United 
Methodist church is the current day host of this women’s 
shelter. Volunteer by signing up at the Village House web-
site: www.villagehousesccca.com. 
 

Holy Family will operate the shelter during November until 
December 6th. Helping a shift or more at one of the other 
churches is an opportunity to get to know the women and 
learn how things work before the shelter moves here. The 
two remaining churches offering shelter are Cathedral of 
Faith and St. Timothy Lutheran. Either one provides a 
great opportunity for you to gain experience and  use your 
gifts and talents here in November. 
 

Volunteer opportunities are available for individuals or 
groups such as laundry, meals, intake and overnight, driv-
ing, and medical. You can see where they need help on 
the Village House website. Sign-ups for these sites are 
opened before each church’s sponsorship begins. 
 

Chris Schmitz
Holy Family’s  

Village House Coordinator


